
 

 

 
  

  

 

 
NOTICE OF DISCONTINUATION 

 
For product: Conext XW+ 6848 

 
November 2, 2020 

Dear Customer,  
 
This letter serves as formal notice that Schneider Electric’s Solar Business will be replacing the XW+ 

product line with the XW Pro.  The XW Pro builds on the successful track record of the XW+ with 

new features, new grid codes, extended promotional warranty (with free registration), and new 

capabilities for integration and communication with lithium batteries.  The XW Pro features have 

been released in phases; now that the product line has matured, it is necessary to withdraw the 

legacy XW+ product from the market following the sale of existing inventory.  Please contact your 

Schneider Electric representative if you have any questions about the XW Pro and this transition.  

We are excited to continue our business with you in this next chapter and look forward to discussing 

any questions about the Schneider Electric product line. 

  

 XW+ Products to be Discontinued  XW Pro Replacement 

 XW+ 6848 120/240V – 865-6848-01  XW Pro 6848 NA – 865-6848-21 

 

Schneider Electric will continue to support the existing warranty under our service and warranty 

policies.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Sandra Herrera 

 

Product Marketing Manager 

Schneider Electric Solar Business  


